
Town   of   Pendleton   Recreation Meeting   Minutes   
Monday,   April19,   2021   
Town   Hall   
  

In   attendance:   Beatrice   Mattina,   Nicole   Welka,   David   Leible,   Chris   Frey,   David   
Fischer   
AGENDA   

  
1. Due   to   the   increased   safety   demands   of   the   New   York   State   Department   of   

Health,   we   have   decided   to   cancel   the   Town’s   Summer   Recreation   program   
this   year.   Starpoint   was   very   willing   to   work   with   us   but   we   would   have   to   
keep   the   numbers   low   and   we   would   have   to   keep   children   in   separate   
groups   so   they   would   have   no   choice   of   what   activity   they   would   like   to   
participate   in.   We   would   have   no   swimming.   The   cleaning   and   sanitizing   
would   have   been   much   more   than   what   we   were   used   to,   and   we   would   
need   a   place   to   isolate   any   child   that   was   experiencing   symptoms   of   
Covid-19.     

2. Nicole   Welka   let   us   know   that   all   seems   to   be   going   well   with   baseball.     
3. A   representative   from   Wendelville   was   here   to   discuss   the   possibility   of   

using   their   field   for   lacrosse.     
  

Our   next   meeting   will   be   Monday   May   17,   2021   at   7   pm.   


